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From: Randy Fisher 

Sent: Thursday, August 15, 2002 3:49 PM
To: Elizabeth Beaty
Cc: Seth Davidson 

Subject: Unsecured Creditors Committee


<DIV><DIV><SPAN class=860275418-15082002>Dear <SPAN class=775423819-15082002>Libby</SPAN>:</SPAN></DIV> <DIV><SPAN class=860275418-15082002></SPAN> </DIV> 

<DIV><SPAN class=860275418-15082002>Erkie Kailbourne asked me to get back to you regarding Adelphia's position on the proposal of certain local franchising authorities for the formation of a franchise committee.  After further consideration, <SPAN class=775423819-15082002>despite anything you might have heard, </SPAN>Adelphia has decided that it will not submit an opposition to such a request.</SPAN></DIV> <DIV><SPAN class=860275418-15082002></SPAN> </DIV></DIV> 

<DIV>Randall D. Fisher</DIV> 

<DIV>Vice President and General Counsel</DIV> 

<DIV>Adelphia Communications Corporation</DIV> 
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